
As we consider where we are now on the path forward, we are evaluating communication 
opportunities and formats to determine the best way to continue to provide pertinent information 
in a timely manner. We will be sure to communicate important updates when they need to be 
shared with the community. You may always check our website at 
www.thevillageatrockville.org/pathforward for the most recent update. In the interim, please find 
important information for residents and families for this week.   

o We are still asking families to be mindful/courteous of other family members who 
cannot physically visit in person and limit their virtual visit to once per week if that visit is 
necessary.

 Schedule your virtual visit
here: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/tvarvirtualvisits

o In-person visits can be scheduled through the following links:
 Assisted living residents. https://www.signupgenius.com/go/tvaralvisits
 Second or third floor residents: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/tvarvisits

o Salon appointments: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/tvarsalon
 Please note that we are enhancing our salon services. The June schedule

will be posted shortly. 

Doing laundry for your family members over the Memorial Day weekend? If you plan to wash your 
loved one’s laundry, please pick up/drop off those laundry items in their room on the days when 
you come in for your scheduled visits. Laundry cannot be left at the main entrance. Please inform 
the nursing staff if you plan to start doing your loved one’s laundry.  

Father’s Day is coming up on June 20, and we are eager to celebrate with residents. We will be 
featuring permanent male residents of our Health Center in a gallery to recognize their 
contributions to fatherhood. We will take photos of each father/father figure and display those in a 
Father’s Day gallery for families to enjoy for Father’s Day. The gallery will go up on June 18 and will 
be available for one week in Lang Hall. We encourage families to participate by sending their typed 
letters to ConnectedLiving Director, Melissa Blackstone to include in our Father’s Day gallery. Please 
reach Melissa at mblackstone@thevillageatrockville.org.  

Residents in the Health Center will enjoy a cookout-style meal featuring hotdogs, hamburgers and 
watermelon on Memorial Day. As a community, we will honor those in the military who have lost 
their lives while serving in the Armed Forces.   

Enjoy the Memorial Day holiday! Please remember to continue following health and safety 
protocols if gathering in groups.    

To: Health Center Residents, Families and Team Members 
From: Kyle Hreben, Executive Director 
Date: May 28, 2021 
Subject: Health Center Path Forward Update 
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